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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

RESIGNATION OF EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Reference is made to the announcement (the ‘‘Announcement’’) of Wuling Motors Holdings

Limited (the ‘‘Company’’) dated 17 July 2015 in relation to the resignation of Mr. Zhou

Sheji (‘‘Mr. Zhou’’) as an executive director of Company. Unless otherwise defined,

capitalized terms use herein shall have the same meaning as ascribed to it in the

Announcement.

The Board wishes to clarify that Mr. Zhou has resigned as an executive director of the

Company as he has to focus his attention as a vice general manager in Liuzhou Wuling

Motors Industrial Company Limited responsible for the purchase division of the automotive

component division.

Save as the clarification above, the other information contained in the Announcement remain

unchanged.
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